Safety Committee

From Wilkins, Penny <PWilkins@losmedanos.edu>

Date Fri 5/30/2025 9:46 AM

To  Giambattista, Louie <LGiambattista@losmedanos.edu>
Cc Gunder, Paula <pgunder@losmedanos.edu>

| would like to remain on the Safety Committee and understand | need to submit the following
interest statement since | have been on the committee fir a term.

| am interested in remaining on the LMC Safety Committee. In my prior positions, | served as a
Branch Manager for 6 years in a wholesale organization and a Business Manager for 13 years in an
educational institution. In those positions, | over saw all plant management, construction projects,
and safety including safety preparedness, drills, alarm systems, accident prevention, and client
safety on campus. Knowledge of these areas compliment the work done on the LMC Safety
Committee.

Thank you for considering my application,

Penny

Dr. Penny Wilkins

Business Professor
Department Chair - Business
Los Medanos College
pwilkins@losmedanos.edu
925-473-7781


PaulaGunder

PaulaGunder


